
COVID-19 OPERATING STATUS 
GMU OFFICE OF SUSTAINABILITY

Our priority is the safety of our GMU community. Please be advised that in order to
minimize the potential spread of COVID-19, the Office of Sustainability will be

operating completely remotely. Our normal location in NE Module II WILL NOT be
open. We will still be working during our regular hours, 8:30am-5:00pm, Monday-Friday,

and will be reachable by email as always at: gogreen@gmu.edu
All in-person volunteering, including zero waste, greenhouse, etc have been suspended for

the time being, and professors have been notified of this change. If your professor has
questions please encourage them to reach out to us again at: gogreen@gmu.edu

Additionally, if there are events, info sessions, etc. they are online only.
Please subscribe to our Sustainable Scoop, or for the most authoritative information about

Mason at large, go to: https://www2.gmu.edu/coronavirus 
From us to you, please remain safe and try to social distance - yet remain connected

virtually if you can - as much as possible during this pandemic. 
Warmly, 
-OoS Staff & Interns


